
THE NEW INDIA ASSURANCE CO. LTD. MUMBAI (H.0.) 

The New India Assurance Company Limited 

Head Office 

87, MG Road Fort, Mumbai, 400001 

This is to inform all concerned that the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Selection of Managed Security 

Service Provider (MSSP) for Security Operations Centre (SOc) -Dedicated and On Premises Data Loss 

Prevention System and Drive Encryption float vide vide GeM Bid No. GEM/2025/B/6293843 dated 

30/05/2025 stands cancelled with immediate effect due to procedural reasons. Also, new RFP will be 

floated for the given requirement in due course. 

For any queries, please contact: 

The New India Assurance Company Limited 
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